May 26, 2020
Garnett, Karisas

The Governing Body of the City of Garnett held a Public Hearing on May 26, 2020 at 6:02 p.m.
with the following individuals present, Greg A. Gwin and Jody Cole; City Commissioners; Chris
Weiner, City Manager; Terry J. Solander, City Attorney; and Travis Wilson, City Clerk. Mayor
Brecheisen-Huss and Student Representative Zachary Barnes were absent.

CALL TO ORDER
Mayor Pro-Tempore Jody Cole called the Public Hearing to order at 6:02 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING BUSINESS
e Public Hearing in Consideration of USDA Grant Submission.

CITIZENS TO BE HEARD
There were no citizens to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT
With no further business before The Governing Body, Mayor Pro-Tempore Cole made a motion
to adjourn the Public Hearing. Commissioner Gwin seconded the motion. Motion passed 2-0.

Public Hearing adjourned at 6:07 p.m.
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